
                                          STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                 SELECTMEN  

        MEETING MINUTE  JANUARY 16, 2017 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.  

The selectmen discussed the Temporary Alternative Duty Policy . Jay Croteau motioned to accept the 

policy. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen have agreed to adopt the policy.  

Bruce Smith attended the Planning Board meeting for changes on the language for  accessory dwelling 

units. The selectmen received a list of the new planning board members from Laura Barrett.  

Bruce Smith presented a draft letter for  Helen Smith regarding her address for 911.  The selectmen 

signed the letter to Helen Smith.  

The Joint Loss Safety  Committee will be meeting on Thursday January 19, 2017 at 7:00 P.M  at the town 

hall.  

The selectmen signed  and emailed the Hazardous Waste Management contract with the City of Keene.  

Jonathan Sisson’s proposal to DES for the lower Pond Road was not approved. He will meet with Dave 

Brooks on Tuesday morning January 17, 2017 to discuss other options.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen discussed an email from Russ Fiorey regarding a warrant article about the Silvio O Conte 

Wildlife Refuge.  Bruce Smith wil lcontact the Municipal Association about the best way to include the 

article for clarity of understanding and  as well as the article by petition. The discussion was tabled.  

The selectmen discussed the volunteer Fire Department and a need for a roster list.  

The selectmen worked on the budget for both expenses and revenues and the recommendations for the 

capitol reserve funds.   

Jay Croteau worked on the pistol permits. 

Eric Eichner motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes as presented.  

Jay Croteau will contact the state police for a police report to put in the town report.  

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 



 


